

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

27/11/23

Dear Parents and Carers,

To celebrate the end of year and the festive season, Gilgandra Public School students will be spreading Christmas cheer around our local community! All infants' students will be visiting residents at Jack Towney Hostel, Cooee Lodge and Gilgandra hospital to sing Christmas carols and hand out a treat for all to enjoy.

Cooee Lodge and Hospital visit: Wednesday, the 13<sup>th</sup> of December 10am-11:30am (walking)

Jack Towney Hostel: Thursday, 14<sup>th</sup> of December at 10am (Youth Centre bus transport)

On both days, students are asked to wear any Christmas clothes they may have and bring in any headbands or festive accessories to wear! This is not essential but will help brighten our performances.

